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Olivia Dias

From: Whitney Hines <pnwhines@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, November 20, 2020 1:07 PM

To: Olivia Dias

Subject: Case No. CPC-NPC-ZC-SPR-ADJ-DR20-03 for 905 and 925 Cottage St NE

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hello Ms. Dias,  

 

I'm writing to you in support of the low-income housing proposal that is being appealed by the Grant Neighborhood 

Association.  I believe adding low-income housing is a must for our community and will increase access to housing for 

everybody.  Local businesses will benefit from added foot-traffic and patronage as well. We already suffer from a 

housing shortage here in Salem.  As a home-owner in this neighborhood, I support the low-income housing proposal.   

 

Best,  

Whitney Hines  


